
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To:  Christine Gallagher, Town Clerk 

 

From:  Rosalie McKenney, Land Use Administrative Assistant 

 

Date:  06/30/2022 

 

Re: IWC MEETING DATE CANCELLATION  

 

Application #CC22-02 has been withdrawn. With no other business 

before them, the IWC Commission has cancelled their regular meeting 

scheduled for 7/06/2022.  
 

Any applications submitted before the 7/06/2022, will still be considered as officially received 

on that date and heard at the regularly scheduled meeting date of 08/03/2022. 

 

 

Cc: Board of Selectmen 

 
 


